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Please include this as post meeting material for item 1.A. 3766 Eastwood Circle.

From: Daisy F <dgfloir@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 12:24 PM
To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
Cc: Nimisha Agrawal <NAgrawal@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: 3766 Eastwood circle

Dear Nimisha, 
We live on 440 Collinwood Ct. 
Attached are pictures taken from our backyard that impacts the view
from the balcony on 3766 Eastwood circle,  
We oppose the extension for adding a balcony from the second floor because it will compromise our PRIVACY and other houses within the close proximity of this property,  
Please stop the extension of adding a  balcony because the view will be looking  out directly  into our backyard,  - IT WILL GREATLY IMPACT OUR PRIVACY.  
Please consider our privacy. 
Thank you for your kind consideration. 

Milo and Daisy 
440  Collinwood  Ct. 
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Sent from my iPhone


